
 

 

 

Wednesday, December 19th, 2018 

*Students, please check and read your email at least once or twice each day.  

*Mrs. Kirk’s homeroom will pick out Senior portraits with Mrs. Freeman today during 4th block.  

*All students that have Mrs. Wilson 1st block next semester for the CAN class, need to meet in room 310 for 4th block Today for a man-
datory meeting.  

*Congratulations to the following students for earning their State Certified Nursing Assistant Certificate at NACC on Monday: Petrona 
Diego, Erica Estes, Olivia Fiquett, Ady Garcia, Macy Leath, Caitlyn Shugart, Ansley Smith, Jordan Sutton, Hannah Tucker, Nicole 
Ellis.  

*9 Weeks tests for Math, Science, and all A block classes will be Thursday. Tests for Language, History, and all B block classes will be 
Friday. It does not matter which subject you have in A or B block, you will test AA on Thursday and B on Friday. If you have any ques-
tions about this, contact your teacher or the office.  

*New Early Dismissal/Late Arrival forms must be turned in by this Friday or you will be put in a class. 

*Students, remember that check out notes are due to Mrs. Vezertzis by break time or 9:30am. If you bring a note after break time they 
will not be accepted and your parents will have to come to the school and check you out. We do not allow check outs over the phone.   

*Students, check your grades in INOW. Take care of any missing assignments and talk to your teacher if you have a question about 
your grades.  

*Juniors and Seniors, Prom tickets are on sale now for $65. Tickets will increase to $100 after Feb. 1st.   All Juniors and Seniors must 
purchase a ticket.  

*Students must stay on the sidewalks until the buses stop in the bus loop. You will be written up if you violate this policy.  
 
*Yearbooks are on Sale: 2018-2019 Yearbooks are currently on sale for $50 (This price is only good, if you purchase your book prior 
to Christmas Break. There will be a price increase of $10 ($60) for all books purchased after Christmas break).  No extra books will be 
ordered.  If you do not pre-order a yearbook you will not be able to buy one at a later date. Payment Options: If you would like to pay 
for your yearbook via credit/debit card please use the following link and instructions: Please go to www.balfour.com enter our school 
name, verify the city and state, and click on “Yearbook” to place your online order.  If you prefer to pay via check, please make all 
checks payable to FPHS yearbook and bring to Mrs. Freeman in room 302. Payment Plan Options (before Christmas Break): if you 
chose the payment plan option, all balances must be paid in full by March 20th . Payment #3 -$10, Due by Jan. 17th.  
 
*Thurs. Dec. 20th - 9 Weeks Tests - Math/Science 

*Fri. Dec. 21st - 9 Weeks Tests - Language/History 

*Mon. Dec. 24th – Jan. 7th – Christmas Holidays – NO SCHOOL  

*Sat. Jan. 5th – First Robotics Kickoff Event 

*Mon. Jan. 7th – Teacher Work Day 

*Tues. Jan 8th - Students return to School 

*Mon. Jan. 21st – MLK Day – NO SCHOOL  

*Mon. Feb. 18th – Presidents Day – NO SCHOOL   

*Thurs. March 25th - Mon. April 1st - Spring Break - NO SCHOOL 

*Mon. April 1st - Teacher Work Day 

*Tues. April 2nd - Students return to School 

*Sat. April 6th - Prom - Canyon Center - 6-11pm 

*Fri. April 12th - Race to Embrace - 9am-12 - Wildcat Stadium 

http://www.balfour.com

